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The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is advising boaters of the occurrence of numerous 

thefts of tenders and outboards over the past 2 weeks (July 15- 31 2015).  

Police have recovered five stolen vessels thus far. The suspects were able to 

successfully make off with a 30 hp Evinrude from one of the vessels. Currently these 

thefts are occurring in False Creek and Vancouver Harbour. VPD Marine Unit is 

requesting marinas, boat owners and sailing clubs review security practises for the 

securing of tenders and to report any suspicious persons, thefts, attempted thefts or 

abandoned vessels immediately. 

 

 


